
 

NOTICE TO VISITORS  

We are currently experiencing  

an infectious outbreak  

In order to reduce the potential spread of this infection we 
request that you:  

 

• Follow any instructions provided by Care Home staff 

• Please ensure that you thoroughly wash your hands 
with soap and water when entering and exiting the 
Care Home  

• Keep visiting to a minimum 

• Deter children from visiting 

• Wear PPE where required 

Thank you for your co-operation  

Infection Prevention and Control  

Team Telephone: 01484 221000  

 


